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Hadith 

 
 
 

Virtue of Making Tasbeeh 

حْمَنِ :  كَلِمَتَانِ خَفِيفَتَانِ عَلَى الل ِسَانِ، ثَقِيلَتَانِ فِي الْمِيزَانِ، حَبِيبَتَانِ إِلَى الرَّ

 )سُبْحَانَ اِلله وَبِحَمْدِهِ(، )سُبْحانَ اِلله الْعَظِيمِ(

There are two words which are light on the tongue, heavy on the scale, and loved by the Most Merciful: SubhanAllahi wa 

bihamdi, SubhanAllahi al-azeem (Glorified is Allah and praised is He, Glorified is Allah the Most Great). 

(Bukhari and Muslim) 

 
 

 
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

 
Dear Al Hikma College Families and Students, 

Assalamualaikum warahmatullahi wabarakatuh 

Welcome to Term 3 at Al Hikma College! We hope you had a restful and enjoyable break and are ready to embark on 

another exciting chapter of learning and growth. 

 

As we enter the second half of the academic year, we want to take a moment to reflect on the progress and achievements 

our students have made so far. We are incredibly proud of their resilience, dedication, and hard work. It is through their 

commitment to excellence that we continue to foster a culture of academic success and personal development. 

 

During Term 3, our focus remains on providing a well-rounded education that nurtures the whole child. Our dedicated 

teachers and staff are committed to creating engaging and dynamic learning experiences that challenge and inspire our 

students. We will continue to deliver a comprehensive curriculum that promotes critical thinking, creativity, and a love for 

lifelong learning. 

We are also excited to announce that Term 3 will bring a variety of extracurricular activities and events for our students to 

enjoy. Some of the major events are:  
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Tuesday 25/7 100 Days of Kindergarten 

Wednesday 9/8 Oz Tag 

Monday to Friday 14/8 to 18/8 National Science Week 

Monday 14/8 K to 6 Reptile Incursion 

Monday to Friday 21/8 to 25/8 Literacy and Numeracy Week 

Monday to Friday28/8 to 1/9 Book Fair 

Wednesday 6/9 Athletics Carnival 

Friday to Monday 8/9 to 11/9 Years 4 to 6 Camp 

Thursday 21/9 Last Day of the School 

 Friday 22/9 Parent/Teacher Interview 
 

There will be ample opportunities for our students to explore their interests and showcase their talents. We encourage all 

students to get involved and make the most of these enriching experiences. 

At Al Hikma College, we strongly believe that parental involvement is crucial to a child's educational journey. We value the 

partnership between home and school and encourage open communication. We invite parents to attend parent-teacher 

conferences and actively participate in school events. Your support and engagement play a vital role in the success of our 

students, and we are grateful for your continued involvement. 

As we navigate the challenges posed by the ongoing pandemic, we want to assure you that the health and safety of our 

students and staff remain our top priority. We will continue to follow all recommended guidelines and protocols to ensure a 

safe and secure learning environment. We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we work together to keep our 

community healthy. 

We are excited to embark on this journey with you and your children in Term 3. Together, we will continue to inspire a love 

for learning, foster personal growth, and empower our students to reach their full potential. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We are here to support you every step of 

the way. 

Wishing you a successful and rewarding Term 3! 

Jazak Allah 

 

  
 
 
 

Mr Mohammed Safih                                                                                      
Principal   
  

PLEASE NOTE: 

QURAN HAFIZ CLASSES WILL RESUME FROM TOMORROW. 

DAY: EVERY WEDNESDAY (UNLESS SPECIFIED) 

TIME: 3:30 TO 4:30 

REGULAR AND PROMPT ATTENDACE IS VITAL 

 

 


